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Qualifying Examination Follow-Up 

 
Upon receiving faculty evaluations of their written qualifying examinations (F31-type grant 
applications), Cancer Biology students are required to meet with their faculty evaluators to discuss 
the reports. These meetings are intended to help the students understand criticisms of their work and 
to help in their efforts to gain grant funding through the F31 mechanism. Faculty evaluators may 
require sections of the exams to be rewritten prior to passing.  
 
 
 
 
Student Name:  

 

 
Faculty, please sign and date here to indicate that you have met with the student named above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Signature: 
 
 

 

 
Please return original to the CB office, and keep a copy for your records. 

(Type, or print legibly):  Signature:   Date: 
      

      

      


